
                                                                             

                    Calpol administration consent form 
   In line with Administration of Medicines policy section 6, If your child’s 
Temperature reaches 38 degrees only with the permission of a member of the 
Management team, a member of the team will contact you to inform you. If you 
have signed a consent form we will administer the calpol after contacting and 
liaising with you, in agreement that you sign the medication book upon 
collecting your child.  

We will only administer calpol without liaising with you first in extreme 
circumstances (Outlined Below). If you have not signed the consent form, we 
will be unable to administer calpol, unless prescribed by a doctor, therefore 
you will be asked to come and administer calpol to your child. Your child will 
not have to go home, unless your child appears generally Unwell and/or the 
calpol do not have any positive effect. We will only administer un-Prescribed 
calpol or medication without a signed consent form in extreme Circumstances, 
such as your child’s temperature being 39 degrees or over or if you are more 
than half an hour away from the setting. 

Please complete and return the slip below. If you have any questions, Please 
do not hesitate to ask. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………… 

Childs Name ___________________ Section __________________ 

Have you ever given Calpol to your child (we will not administer Calpol if you 
have not in case of any allergic reaction)   –                                                                
YES/NO. 

I have fully read and understood the Policy and procedure regarding 
administering Calpol. I do give my permission for staff at 4ds Nurseries to 
administer Calpol for treatment of high temperatures once I have been 
contacted or in extreme circumstances I have fully read and understood the 
Policy and procedure regarding Administering Calpol. 

 I do not give my permission for staff at 4ds Nurseries to administer Calpol for 
treatment of high temperatures, unless in the event of extreme circumstances 



 

Parent/carer name _______________Signature ______________ 

Date__________________ 


